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From: Meyers, Robert COE
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2005 4:12 PM
To: Markowitz, Nan CITT
Subject: RE: Question

Nan,

I discussed this matter with our general counsel and she and I are of the opinion that these passes do not have to be
reported as gifts. Regarding the replacement for Mr. Rosenthal, I may have found someone, but she would like to talk to
you first before making a decision. Her name is Dawn Addy, an FlU Professor and Member of the Ethics Commission.
She can be reached at 305 348-2615 office or 305 975-4730 cell.

Thanks,

Robert

Original

Message

From: Markowi, Nan CITT
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2005 5:25 PM
To: Meyers, Robed COE
Subject: Quesuon

The CITT members are provided with Metrorail and parking passes. The Metrorail passes are 6-month passes and
parking is provided is each month. The value is over $100. Should they be declaring this as a gift on their financial
disclosure forms? The CITT is a voluntary board. Thanks.

Nan A. Markowitz, Executive Director
Citizens’ Independent Transportation Trust
111 Northwest First Street-Suite 1010- Miami, FL 33128
305-375-1357 Phone 305-375-4605 Fax
305-216-8884 Cell
www.miamidade.gov/citt
"DeliveringExcellence Evely Day"
Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public records. E-mail
messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure.
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